This week's volunteers: Sept 30th

Greeters: Leila Pettigrew and Betty Irving

Lay Reader Colin Rackham

Fellowship Time: Leo & Carol Wehrstedt

**Elevator Operator:** Richard Noy

Offering Counting: Betty Ann Burn/Ruth George & Beth

Workman

Offering Collection: Ruth George & Beth Workman

Lawn Maintenance: Terry Casella

Next week's volunteers: Oct 7th

Greeters: Leila Pettigrew and Betty Irving

Lay Reader: Bobbie Casella

Fellowship Time: Alice Morrison & Greg Agruso

Elevator Operator: Colin Rackham

Offering Counting: Sandra Allan, Mickey Kennedy & Leila

Pettigrew

Offering Collection: Sandy Allen & Leila Pettigrew

**The More Than Mission group**, please join us in the dining room for a Hot Dog, coffee, tea or juice and a sweet treat. All this for \$3.00. Proceeds will be going to a designated mission project.

"The Tea and Bazaar will be held on Sat. Oct. 20 from 2:00-4:00pm. Sign up sheets for volunteers and sandwich filling donations are available today. Please contact Janet (939-1620) for more info."

Congratulations to Bosco Po and Louisa Po, and the rest of the Po family! They have recently opened Po's Variety Convenience Store and Asian Take-Out. You can find them on the corner of James and Churchhill, open Monday-Saturday 10am-10pm. Call: 475-7117 or visit them on Facebook (Facebook.com/PosVariety) to learn about their specials.



Oct 2<sup>nd</sup> More than Mission 1:00 pm

Oct 4<sup>th</sup> Bible Study 10:00 am
Choir Practice 7:00 pm

Oct 7<sup>th</sup> Sunday Worship 11:00 am

Communion



Our next Paint Nite in support of the Raise the Roof Campaign is Scheduled for October 13, 2018 at 7pm. The picture we are painting is posted on our website and at each of the entrances of the church. No artistic skills are required. The awesome Paint Nite staff walk us through each step and then we go home with our masterpieces. Once again Lorne will tend our "mocktail" bar and snacks will be available for purchase. This is a family friendly event. Tickets are \$45 plus tax each for a total of just over \$50. \$15 from each ticket sold and all proceeds from the mocktail and snack bar goes to the roof fund. Check out our Facebook page for some great pics from the last event. Our last event raised over \$800. Please consider attending with your family and/or friends. Tickets can be purchased online at

https://www.paintnite.com/events/bridge-in-the-fall-at-firstpresbyterian-church-10088905. If you prefer not to order online please email Jeannine at <u>firstpresbdchair@tbaytel.net</u> and she will order on your behalf.

**Cyril Johnson** has graciously offered to host a special fundraiser to contribute to the Raise the Roof Campaign. On request, Cyril will make you a custom lazy susan for use on your dining room table or as game board holder for your living room table. A 16" maple, ash or oak will cost \$70.00. A 10" will cost \$35.00. Cherry, walnut or zebra wood are also available at a greater cost. Please speak with Cyril if you have